Call for Presentations for the UAccess Symposium 2020 on April 14, 2020

We are looking for individuals or teams that have perfected a business process that has saved their college or department time, money, effort, or heartache. Your insights and experiences are valuable to others!

This is a great opportunity for professional growth! Previous speakers from the UAccess Symposium have described this as an invaluable experience which allowed them to better connect with the UA community, network with others, and showcase their talent across campus.

We also provide personalized training to get your presentation ready!

Submission Process:

Email us directly at Symposium@email.arizona.edu

Please provide the following information:

- Full name, department, and job title
- Presentation title and short (1 to 2 sentence) description

Presentation format: (50 minutes): This includes time for questions.

Deadline for Submissions: February 21, 2020

Symposium Venue: Student Union (North Ballroom, Catalina Room, Rincon Room)

The UAccess Symposium provides a forum for University of Arizona staff and faculty to discuss ideas, find resources, connect with colleagues, and learn about best practice approaches to complete day-to-day tasks using the UAccess applications.

Want to take a look at last year's presentations?

https://community.uaccess.arizona.edu/2019 UAccess Symposium

Questions? Contact us at Symposium@email.arizona.edu.

We look forward to working with you!

The Symposium Crew